



October 12, 2010
Dr. Thomas L. Richey, Superintendent
Henderson County Schools

Dear Dr. Richey:
	Please be advised that the South Middle School eighth grade football team has been invited to participate in the Kentucky Middle School Football Association State Playoffs.
	This tournament will begin on Saturday, October 16 and will culminate on the weekend of October 30-31 in Lexington, Ky.
	We are seeking permission to participate in the state finals, if we advance through three rounds of play. This trip would require overnight stay on October 29 and 30. The student-athletes would not be required to miss any school time.
	Thank you for considering this request.

Respectfully,


Leo Peckenpaugh, Principal
South Middle School
